
 

The ‘Steele Cup’ Regatta 
2011 

 
 
BANSHEE SAILORS AND ALL OTHER DINGHY SAILORS 
 
The Steele Cup-Banshee PCC's-----and dinghy racing 
 
Saturday the 20th of August will be a day to remember.  Fun will be 
had by all. 
 
Please bring something to SHARE (food wise) and your own BBQ 
item and your favorite beverage.  We will have water and soda on ice, 
and provide the fire for the BBQ. 
 
The racing will take place at the Rancho Seco Park & Lake.  It’s a 
small lake with good wind (sometimes) and a beautiful lawn right 
down to the water, picnic tables and trees.  If you've never been there 
this would be a good time to check it out. 
 
Registration will be between 9 and 10; 
Skippers meeting at 10; 
First shape at 11; 
and the rest of the day is for you to have fun......... 
 
Please RSVP - let Sherron Hart [761-3580 (cell)] or, Lanette Strain 
[933-2346] know if you intend to join in on the festivities. 
 
PS. 
If you just want to check out the racing or share some time with ole 
friends or new ones, join us - and bring something to share food wlse 
 


